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ROSEWAY HEIGHTS’ MISSION IS TO HELP ALL STUDENTS ACHIEVE THEIR POTENTIAL 
AND BECOME CREATIVE, CONFIDENT AND COMPASSIONATE LIFE-LONG LEARNERS. 

    



 
 

              

 

President Kemper Shrout                             Volunteer!          
iam.kemper@gmail.com             rwhvolunteer@gmail.com  

 

Hello Roseway Heights Community,  

 

Finally! Spring is nigh. The cherry trees will blossom in the next few weeks. It will be gorgeous 
and fierce and pink, just like the hats on a Saturday in January. That beauty of nature also 
means my oldest will be miserable. Which reminds me – I need to buy some Claritin. 
 
But before the blooming and the sneezing comes, there will be a PTA meeting. It’s on Wednesday, 
March 8th, 6:30-8:00pm, though feel free to come in or go out as you need. Childcare will be 
provided by the kind folks from SUN. 
 
 
I hope to see you there! 
 

 

Kemper Shrout, the Roseway Heights PTA  

Kemper Shrout 
President 

Valerie Klacik  
Secretary 

Brenda Britsch  
Volunteer Coordinator, K-2 

Sabrina Henley  
co-Vice President 

Amy Rose  
Membership 

Kris Farrell  
Volunteer Coordinator, 3-5 

Tracy Nunn  
co-Vice President  

Brian Sheehan  
Scrip Treasurer 

Heather Johnston  
Volunteer Coordinator, 6-8 

Dani Oates 
Treasurer 

Sam LaRoe  
Legislative Liaison 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
PTA NEWS! 
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The PTA Board would like to thank EVERYONE who donated, bought raffle tickets 
and/or came out for our 4th Annual Lumberyard Bike Park FUNdraiser Sunday, 
February 19th!! It was our most successful fundraiser to date RAISING OVER 
$1,350.00 TOWARDS CHROMEBOOKS AND A CART!!!! Special thanks to 
Lumberyard, Pulehu Pizza, Michelle Horan, and Madison student Gabby Ferroggiaro, 
for her talented face painting skills! See you all next year!  

Tracy Nunn, Co-VICE President  
RWH PTA  

 

Hey Smarty, it’s time to party! Let’s celebrate 
the 100th day of school.  

March 1st marks the 100th day of school 
at Roseway Heights. It’s hard to believe 
that we have already been in school for 100 
days. The students have learned and grown 
so much, as we as a staff have grown and 
learned from them! Spring break is coming 
soon, and so is Summer. Please remind your 
students how important school attendance 
is, all the way through the end of the year. 
We can’t wait to see what the next 80 days 
have in store for us!  

“Be brave enough to start a conversation that 
matters”  
– Margaret Wheatley 
 
Wendy Newcomb 

Portland Public School District – 
Department of Equity and Partnerships 

 

 

 

Give your old discs a new spin for a good cause! 

Bring any CDs and DVDs you no longer want to the 
school office!  There is a donation box to collect them, 
where they will live again, to be sold for this year’s 
Roseway Heights Auction.  You know you have some 
CDs you never listen to or DVDs you no longer watch! 
Make room for some news ones while helping a very 
worthy cause!  Thanks!  - Frank Gazzo 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 

 

Important SUN School dates for Spring!      

March 17 – Winter SUN classes end 

March 22 – Spring SUN registration forms due 

April 10 – Spring SUN classes begin  

Great Family Dance last week, but parents, it 
gets better! How would you like…  
A night out with no kids?!  
 
Now is your chance. The 8th graders are hosting 
a Parent's Night Out this Friday, March 3rd 
from 6-9 pm. All money raised will go to help 
fund the 8th Grade East Coast trip this May. 
 
Children in grades K-6 are welcome to hang out 
with the 8th graders for pizza, games, crafts, 
activities and a movie. Cost is $20 for the first 
child and $10 for each additional child. Pizza, 
juice, and snacks are provided. RSVP is 
appreciated, but walk ins are welcome too. 
Please RSVP to andie_barr@hotmail.com 
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Tickets on Sale Now!  
Auction fans get your tickets to the 
hottest show of the year! Make sure 
and vault your credit card  (small box 
at bottom of the form is clicked) when 
buying tickets so that you can take 
advantage of self-check-in, self-check-
out, and printing your bidder number 
at home at a time that is convenient 
for you. Avoid the lines and get to the 
party sooner, more bidding, more 
drinks and more fun. Tickets can be 
purchased as a single (one bidder 
number per credit card), couple (share 
bidder number and credit card) and 
special staff prices.  Buy a ticket for 
your teacher as a thank-you for their 
hard work and dedication to your 
child.  We will reserve tables for parties 
of 10, so get together with your friends 
and decide on a name for your table 
and put that in the “name on table of 
10” field. 

Lastly, a HUGE thank you to all the 
parent volunteers and classroom 
communicators who have been 
working on the classroom art projects 
and baskets.  They are rock-n-rolling 
in.  Look out for these masterpieces in 
the trophy cases at school.  Keep ‘em 
coming! Visit our FB page or email 
rosewayheightsauction@gmail.com 

   

 

 

"Oh The Places You Will Go!" – Family Literacy Night for grades K-2 
Wednesday, March 15th, 5:30pm – 7:00pm at Roseway Heights 
Calling all Kindergarten, 1st, and 2nd grade students and families! Your K-2 
teachers and specialists are planning a night of Seuss-a-tastical, free family 
fun while learning about early literacy skills! 
- Learn how to help your child find a "just right" book for them!  
- Make activities and games you can take home to continue your child's 
learning at home!  
- PRIZES! PRIZES! PRIZES! Chances for your child to WIN your favorite Dr. 
Seuss book! 
5:30pm Dinner – that is FREE! Thank your PTA! 
6:00p - 7:00pm Activities GALORE for families, hosted by your K-2 teachers 
and specialists, in the MPR, Library, and Computer Lab.  
 
"You’re never too old, too wacky, too wild, to pick up a book and read with a 
child!"   - Dr. Seuss 
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More School News! 
Multicultural Night Volunteers 

RWH SUN and the Vietnamese Immersion program are planning a Multi-Cultural Night 
for Friday, April 28th from 6:00-7:30pm. We are looking for community members to 
host booths based on different countries and traditions. If you have a skill, hobby, or 
interest that we could showcase at this event please contact Shelby Coshow:  
503 916 5865 or Shelby.Coshow@portlandoregon.gov  
 
New Moon Productions: 2017 Spring Break Theater Camps! 
Play Production Camp – “Alice in Wonderland!” 

At Roseway Heights School! 

Young actors will feel the thrill of performing a play at the Theater Auditoriums of D. 
A. Grout School and Roseway Heights School! The all-youth casts will be in full 
costumes and props and will perform for an audience at the end of the camp! 

Here’s the link to register: 

http://newmoonproductions.org/outreach-theatre-programs/camps/ 

Brought to you by SUN Community Schools, Portland Parks & Recreation, and New 
Moon Productions, these extensive theater camps feature instruction by a highly 
qualified theater professional. Students will build their acting skills in several areas, 
including: audition technique, acting, improvisation, character building, stage 
movement, voice production, and other areas of performing. Every day, students will 
work with the instructors on improving their artistic skills as well as rehearsing the 
show. The play is Lewis Carroll’s classic story “Alice In Wonderland!” 

• The camps are open for students ages 8–18. 
• Prior experience in theater classes or shows is highly recommended. 
• Camps take place in the Auditorium at Roseway Heights School (7334 NE 

Siskiyou Street), both in Portland, Oregon. 
• Camps run (1) One Week – March 27-31, 2017 – (5) total classes  
• Monday-Friday – 9:00am-4:00pm 
• Performances will take place in the late afternoon after the last day of camp (March 

31st). Times T.B.A. 

 
 

Catch Box Tops Fever! 
RWH is still collecting Box Tops for Education, and 
we want to make it to our goal of raising $1,000! 
Springtime in Box Top Land means a popsicle party 
for the winning class! Clip the little rectangles from 
your favorite food and household product packages, 
put them in a little bag or envelope with your child's 
teacher's name on it, and stick it in the box outside 
the office door! Every pink Box Top is money for our 
school!                                            Questions? 
Contact Amy Bazley at abazley@hotmail.com    
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Madison Theater presents: The Tempest! 
Please join our Theater department in their winter production of William Shakespeare’s The 
Tempest. Performances will be held in the Madison Hibbard Auditorium Thursday-Saturday 
evenings, March 16-18 at 7 pm each night. Cost is $5 students/seniors and $8 adults.   

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Madison Youth Sports has something for everyone! 

Learn more at: 

http://madisonyouthsports.weebly.com/track-and-field.html 
Madison Cluster Middle School Track and Field 2017 Access - 
Beaumont - Creative Science DaVinci - Faubion - Harrison Park - 
Jason Lee Roseway Heights – Scott - Vestal - Vernon 

http://madisonyouthsports.weebly.com/track-and-field.html
http://madisonyouthsports.weebly.com/track-and-field.html
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